
Mr. Sam Pesner 
Walter Katten Accessories Inc. 
10 East 33rd Stree~ 
New York, Ne't'l York 10016 

Dear Mr. Posner: 

June 22, 1978 

We are appreciative of your generous donation of $30.00 
which you kindly gave to St. Vartan Armenian Cathedral in 
memory of Mr. Stefano Serapian. 

On Sunday, July 2, 1978, following the Divine Liturgy, there 
will be a Requiem Service for Mr. Serapian. 

We have sent an acknowledgment letter to Mrs. Stefano Ser­
apian. 

Enclosure: Receipt No. 29876 

With prayers, 

Very Reverend Father 
Khajag Barsamian 

Acting Canon Sacrist 


